Attachment A

Dr.Ken Schmeising January 18, 2019
Deb Schroyer
Celina School Board

With the looming financial future of Celina City Schools, the uncertainty of
having a job, and the deceit felt within from recent years. My heart is no
longer wanting to be an employee of Celina City Schools, feeling it is time to
move on. Therefore | am resigning from my position with Celina City Schools
effective immediately, Tuesday January 22, 2019.

Sincerely

Mona Sams
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